
ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARVANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

October 19, 1979

9

1-109-20
2-109-18

Director of Office of Administration
Mr. William 0. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management Branch
II. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Safeguards Contingency Plan Fee
(File: 0468,2-0468)

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the request of your letter dated October 9,1979, we
hereby remit a check in the amount of $400.00. This amount represents
the Class I duplicate fee for our Safeguards Contingency Plan involving
two units.

Very truly yours,

MCwtdb"/b
David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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